
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Thursday, March 14, 2019 
A Day  
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Regular Bell Schedule 
Emerging Artists Rehearsals, Auditorium, All Day 
Resume Writing Workshop, Media Center, 12:45-2:18pm 
Rep from Campbell University at BHS, 1:15pm  
Emerging Artists Dress Rehearsal, Auditorium, 2:30pm  
BT Meeting, Childrey’s Room, 2:30pm  
Tennis vs Sanderson, 3:30pm  
Varsity BAseball vs Middle Creek, 4:30pm  
JV Baseball @ Middle Creek, 4:30pm  
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​.  
 

BROUGHTON SERVICES ON WHEELS IN THE NEIGHBORHOOD! Meet staff members from Broughton at Neighbor 

to Neighbor, 1200 South Blount Street, from 6:45-8:00 pm on Tuesday, March 19. Families with students who 

attend or will attend Broughton will have an opportunity to learn more about Broughton, the academic 

programs and access to PowerSchool.  

 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL] 
 
Morningside of Raleigh​ always give seniors more, and right now, we’re looking for student volunteers to add 

even more to our resident’s lives. Join our shining star volunteer program! Visit with residents, assist with 

activity programs, read to and lead games with residents and also deliver mail and gifts to our residents. When 

the community has big events, we could use a hand with the set up. To sign up contact Latisha Bracey, 

lbracey@5ssl.com​, 919-828-5557. 

 
It’s almost time for the Hayes Barton Baptist Church Kids Consignment Sale and we would love to have the 
Broughton students volunteer again. We need help on Saturday, March 23 from 1:00-5:00 to break down the 
gym after the sale. HBBC is located at 1800 Glenwood Avenue. If anyone is interested in volunteering they can 
contact me at Bettboyce@gmail.com or 919-740-8337. 
 
The sign up to audition for the award-winning and world-traveling Broughton Vocal Music program are now 
available.  The audition days are March 18-20, 2019 beginning at 3:00 PM.  Be prepared to sing a 16-32 measure 
excerpt of a song that highlights your best singing.  It is recommended that your song is accompanied in some 
way (piano, track, guitar, etc.).  The sign-up sheets are outside the chorus room (2214).  If you have any 
question, please see Ms. Conley. 

 
The Broughton International Festival will take place from 5-7 PM on March 20.  Students who would like to 
perform at the festival or who would like to help prepare decorations should see Mr. Brooks in ​room 156 after 
school on March 5, 7, 11, or​ 12 or during lunches on March 11, 13, or 15. 
 
Students interested in gaining five or more community service hours should consider participating in the 
Broughton International Festival on Wednesday, March 20th. Students can assist with set up, create country 
poster board presentations, model in the fashion show, or contribute in entertainment. For more information, 
please contact Mr. Brooks. 
 

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html


Join Broughton Food Ark youth on March 16, 2018, for the third annual Garden Gallop 5K to benefit the 
Inter-Faith Food Shuttle's Urban Agriculture Education programs! We welcome everyone of every age. Run, 
walk, or even gallop to help fund programs that provide garden and nutrition education to underserved 
communities. Students who sign up to run will get 3 hours of community service! - Where? Dorothea Dix Park. - 
When? March, 16th at 8am.  To register, donate, or volunteer go to the Garden Gallop 
Facebook page or​ ​tinyurl.com/gardengallop19.  
 
 

 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 
 
Seniors: ​Scholarship Bulletin #22 was put in Senior English/CAPS Class Teachers’ boxes yesterday. The Bulletin 
has been posted on our homepage and can be found by going to Students/College Planning/Scholarship Bulletin.​ ​It 
has also been posted on Student Services Webpage and in the display case outside the Guidance Resource Center. 
Paper copies are available on the bookcase across from the Guidance Resource Center.  
 
Are you a Senior and not sure about all your options? 
Come learn about the Apprentice Program at Wake Technical Community College 
* Carpentry Apprenticeship 
* Electrical Apprenticeship 
* HVAC Apprenticeship 
* Plumbing and Pipefitting Apprenticeship 
* Welding Apprenticeship 
https://www.waketech.edu/programs-courses/non-credit/enhance-your-career/apprenticeship 
How Apprenticeships Work | Wake Technical Community College 
www.waketech.edu Apprenticeship combines on-the-job training and related classroom instruction. Hands-on 
and theoretical training prepares workers for highly skilled and specialized occupations. 
Free Field Trip with Lunch on March 18th from Broughton High School See Ms. Blumenfeld, Room 3214 B, for a 
Field Trip Form 
 
Find the college search for free at a National Association for College Admission Counseling [NACAC] Fair. Free 

and open to the public, NACAC fairs connect you to hundreds of colleges and universities in one location. You 

are invited to attend such a Fair scheduled here in Raleigh at the Raleigh Convention Center on Tuesday, March 

19, from 4:30pm - 7:30 pm. Register free at ​www.gotomyncf.com​.  to receive fair details, avoid lines onsite, and 

share your contact information with your choice schools. SAVE THE DATE! 

 
2​nd​ Annual Cinderella Project. Prom season is rapidly approaching, but before you drop hundreds of dollars on a new dress 
and tuxedo rentals, I would like to encourage you and your students to both donate and take advantage of the Cinderella 
Project. Last year, we received over 600 plus dress donations so there is something available for everyone! This year, Wake 
County Student Government is hosting the 2nd Annual Cinderella Project at Broughton from March 20th to the 22nd. We are 
accepting lightly used prom dresses, men’s formal wear, jewelry, ties, make up, cufflinks, dress shoes, etc. Donations can be 
dropped off outside of Pattisall-William’s room, 2402. We are also looking for volunteers who will be able to alter clothing 
on distribution days, collect corporate donations, and, especially, to SPREAD THE WORD! Questions? Please email Jack 
White, ​jdbwhite4@gmail.com​. 
 
Seniors & Juniors ​may sign up to meet with college representatives who visit Broughton throughout the year. 
Sign-up sheets are posted in a notebook in the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209]. ​Teachers must give 
permission for students to attend these meetings. ​See Mr. Rudder in the Guidance Resource Center if you have 
questions.  
 
Presbyterian College [SC] Tuesday, March 19          B-Day  1:15PM  
NCSU VetPAC Friday, March 22           A-Day         1:15PM 
East Carolina University Tuesday, April 9                          B-Day  9:45AM  
 
 
 

http://tinyurl.com/gardengallop19
http://tinyurl.com/gardengallop19
http://www.gotomyncf.com/
mailto:jdbwhite4@gmail.com


 College & University Open Houses/Information Sessions 

[Not held on the Broughton campus] 
 
VMI  

March 8-9 ROTC Options 
RSVP vmi.edu/openhouse 

 
Case Western Reserve Univ. March 29/April 5, 12, 19 Open Houses 

Schedule visits at case.edu/admission 
 
 

Shaw University March 22High School Day 
Doors open at 8:30am/ C.C. Spaulding Gymnasium  
Music/Games/Food 
To register, visit www.shawu.edu/2K19 
 

James Madison University Sunday, March 31, 2019 
Courtyard by Marriott Raleigh 
Cary-Parkside Town Commons, Cary, NC 
RSVP: jmu.edu/admissions/reception 
 

 Benedict College [SC] April 12     Spring Open House 
9:00 am - Noon    Complimentary lunch 
To register, visit ​www.benedict.edu/admissions  

 
¶

  

 

 

 

http://www.shawu.edu/2K19
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